
ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURES MEMORANDUM NO. 05-07 
 
TO: 
 
FROM:  Doris Ching 
 Vice President for Student Affairs 
 
SUBJECT: REVISED ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURES A9.880 
 Student Employment 
 
This is to inform you that the Administrative Procedures A9.880:  Policies and 
Procedures on Student Employment has been revised.  The state of Hawai‘i minimum 
wage will increase on January 1, 2006 and again on January 1, 2007.  The University of  
Hawai‘i student assistant wages are being increased accordingly.  Attached is a table of 
the current wage scale as well as the new wage scale changes that will take effect in 2006 
and 2007. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Myrtle Ching-Rappa, Director of Student 
Employment and Cooperative Education at Mānoa, 956-4399 or email:  
chingrap@hawaii.edu. 


